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Friday 10th December 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas Fair and Raffle, we raised 
an amazing £1,336.00. All money raised will go towards curriculum enhancements for the children. 
 
I would also like to thank the following local businesses for kindly donating raffle prizes, Creative Cutting, 
Starbox, House of Barton, Buy and Save, Grill on the Hill, Newlane Motors, Uppercut, LJ’s Deserts. 
 
Miss Jones 
After working at Skegby Junior Academy for nineteen years, Miss Jones has made the decision to leave us 
at the end of this term. I know Miss Jones has had a very positive impact on many children’s lives and I am 
sure you will all join with me to thank Miss Jones and wish her all the very best of luck as she begins her 
new journey. 
 
Lost Property 
This term’s lost property will be in the hall at 3pm on Wednesday 15th December so if your child has lost 
any of their belongings please come along and collect them. Any remaining lost property will then be 
donated to charity.  
 
Christmas Party 
Christmas Parties will take place on Thursday 16th December. It will be a non-uniform day so children need 
to come dressed in their very best party clothes please, to make the day extra special. 
 
Parent Pay 
Unfortunately we will not be able to go live with parent pay on 4th January as planned. We will update you 
when we have more information about the transition. In the meantime, we will be continuing to use sQuid.  
 
Diary Dates  
Tuesday 14th December – Christmas Story Teller to visit the Academy 
Thursday 16th December – Christmas Party 
Friday 17th December – The Academy closes for Christmas  
Tuesday 4th January – The Academy re-opens for the Spring Term 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. Stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


